One of the Federations newest member societies, Stewartstown and District
Historical Society, have produced their first publication The Bell. Above,the
Society chairman, Rev. D. G. Bothwell, presents copies to Mr. Denis Barritt
(left), of the N.I. Voluntary Trust, and to Mr. Trevor McGowan, Chairman
of our Federation. Pictured at the launching (below) are from left (seated)
Mrs. Doreen Corcoran, Secretary of the Federation, Mrs. Anne Laverty,
Mrs. Joan Laverty and Mrs. Barritt (standing from left) Mr. Denis Barritt,
Rev. D. G. Bothwell, the Earl of Castlestewart, Mr. Aidan Fee and Mr. Trevor
MeGowan.
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